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11 October 2011 

Dear Sirs 

Breast Implants: 'Poly Implant Prothese 

We note fi'om an update issued on your website, dated 1 October 2010, that the TGA h?S 
carried out tests. on PIP implants, finding that they all comply with the relevant international 
standard. 

We would be grateful if y6'll c�uld supply us with infonnation regarding these tests. Please 
confum which tests were carried out and provide details of the results. 

Inaddi'tion" we note that TGA were seeking further information from AFSSAPS in relation to 
their testing. Please confinn if any infonnation has been provided by the French authorities, 
and supply us with a copy. 

We confinn that this request is an application for the purposes of the Freedom ofInformation 
Act 1982, and we look forward to receiving a response within the relevant timeframe. 

Yours faithfully 


